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Friday, September 22, 2000

Dorothy Gunn
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 WestRandolph Street
Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601

Dear Ms. Gunn:

I understand that there was testimony given at the September 21 St hearing
concerning Peaker Plants indicating that the City of Zion was considering the
approval of three peaker plant projects. I respectfully request that it be noted in
the record that the City of Zion is only considering one peaker power plant
project. The Mayor has made several public announcements that the Skygen
peaker plant project is the only project being considered by the City. An air
quality permit application has been filed with IEPA by Carlton Power however
that site is not in the City of Zion and is not zoned for a peaker plant. Again
Mayor Harrison has announced publicly that that project is not being considered
by the City.

Sjne~rely,
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Peter J. Cioni
Dir. of Community Development
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cc: Mayor Lane Harrison


